
CITY OF ANN ARBOR AD-HOC LIQUOR LICENSE COMMITTEE 
SEPTEMBER 21, 2007 MINUTES 

 
The City of Ann Arbor Ad-Hoc Liquor License Committee Meeting was called to order by 
the Chairman, Stephen Rapundalo, at 4:00 p.m. on September 21, 2007, in the City 
Council Workroom, 100 N. Fifth Avenue, Ann Arbor, MI, 48104. 
 
The members present were Councilmembers Stephen Rapundalo and Ronald Suarez. 
Councilmember Robert Johnson was absent. City Clerk Jacqueline Beaudry and 
Assistant City Attorney Mary Fales were also present. 
  
REVIEW CRITERIA AND SCORING SHEETS 
 
The committee reviewed the draft scoring sheet and made additional minor changes. It 
was decided that each committee member would fill out the score sheet and the results 
would be discussed at the next meeting. 
 
REDEVELOPMENT LICENSES 
 
The committee discussed the redevelopment licenses and reviewed additional 
information from the City Assessor’s Office and the City Attorney. The City Clerk was 
directed to contact the applicants who may qualify in the DDA district to determine if 
they will meet the minimum 50-seat requirement. 
 
ADJOURN 
 
With no further business before the committee, the Chair called the meeting adjourned 
at 5:30 p.m. The next meeting is scheduled for Friday, September 28, 2007 at 4:00 p.m.  
 
Respectfully submitted by 
 
 
Jacqueline Beaudry 
Ann Arbor City Clerk 


